
Open House for the

Streetlight Master Plan
City of Shoreline

The City of Shoreline invites you to attend an Open House event to learn about 
the draft Streetlight Master Plan. Learn about the City of Shoreline’s lighting 
needs, offer your input and ideas, and learn how you can request a streetlight in 
your neighborhood. Please stop in, stay 15 minutes or the whole time!

Open House Event
Tuesday, Sept. 25

6:30p.m. - 8:00p.m.

Shoreline City Hall Council Chamber

17500 Midvale Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133
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